
 

Announcement 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Technical Issues with Telephone 
Lines 

We are currently experiencing some Technical Issues with our Telephone Lines, we are currently working with our Telecoms 

Provider to resolve these issues. In the meantime, you can reach our office at (876) 619-0747.  

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 




